
Summer Project – KS1 

 

Next year we will be looking at the Victorian era.  Over the summer holidays I 

would like you to make a Victorian house or a room from a Victorian house. 

You can use shoe boxes, cereal boxes, kitchen rolls, bottle lids, material pieces 

or anything else you may have to make your house or room. 

Have a look at the pictures below for inspiration. 

I look forward to seeing all your wonderful work in September. 

Have fun making them! 

 

  



  

   

   


